
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2)  

 
Newsletter #3 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Exploring what makes a good suspense story. 

• Looking at how our other bodily systems assist the circulatory system. 

• Researched an African country of our choice and presented our findings. 

• Finished our place value topic in maths! 

• Rehearsed our harvest festival song. 

• Learnt the days of the week in Spanish. 

• Much more…ask the children! 

UKS2 homework for this week 
In preparation for our Flintham Show trip on Thursday, we would like the children to complete an entry to 
submit. There is no entry fee, but we would like the children to make sure that their name and age is marked 
on their submission somewhere. Thank you also to parent volunteers – your help is much appreciated! 
142 – 4 decorated cupcakes incorporating a crown 
144 – Handwriting poem of the following: 

Joy to the nation as we celebrate 
The coronation of our new King 
A long time we’ve had to wait 

 
Trumpets herald His Majesty Charles III 
His people will share this joyous time 
With street parties around the world 

 
2023 we celebrate our Flintham Show 

In honour of our Sovereign King 
A man of the people, a man we’ve come to know 

 
145 – A photograph ‘Animal Crackers’ unmounted, size 25cm x 20cm max, by a child 9-14 
146 – A sunflower head grown by a child up to 14 years 
147 – A sunflower seed head grown by a child up to 14 years 
152 – A drawing or a painting by a child – not a collage! 
Children will be able to view their entries at the show. We would like the entries in by Wednesday 27th 
September AM so that they can be taken to the show. 

Key dates 

• Thursday 28th September – Trip to Flintham Ploughing Match 

• Friday 27th October – Break up for half-term 

• Tuesday 7th November – Back to school 

• Friday 15th December – Break up for Christmas! 

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Marston and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 22nd September 2023 



 


